
The PTO Needs You!

Got some time?  Got some skills?

Every parent and teacher in the Crater community is a member of the PTO.  

There are no membership fees.  

Amazing events such as the Fun Run, Carnival, field trips, and family activities bring the Crater 

community together but they can’t happen without parent and staff support. 

In addition to the PTO Board positions, coordinators are needed for each of these events.  

Further, the coordinators need support from involved parents to make these events happen!

The following leadership positions are still available for the 2011-2012 year:

• Fall Book Fair – coordinate and promote the Scholastic Book Fair in late October 2011

• Fun Run – administer and promote the primary PTO fundraising event in mid-October 2011

• eScrip – develop this passive fundraising program into a strong source of funds

• Parent Group Leaders Rep – represent our PTO at monthly district-wide meeting

• Spring Staff Appreciation – organize lunch for Crater staff to show our appreciation in May 2012

• Year-End Family BBQ – celebrate the Crater community with family lunch in June 2012

• PTO Board Secretary – maintain written records and minutes for PTO

• PTO Board Treasurer-Elect – assists with Treasurer duties and prepares to become Treasurer 

the following year

If you have questions about any of these PTO leadership positions or just want to get involved, 

please contact Kara Rayburn, PTO Volunteer Coordinator, at kara@draz.us or plan to attend our 

2011-2012 planning meeting on June 7 at 6PM.


